
 
 
 

Congresswoman Kathy Dahlkemper visits TREC 
 

 

 
Shown from left:  Char Myers, TREC President, Congresswoman Kathy  
Dahlkemper, and Board Members Linda Wilkinson and Kim Coughlin 

 
 
On Wednesday, September 2nd, TREC had an important visit from 
Congresswoman Kathy Dahlkemper.  The Congresswoman was able to see 
firsthand how therapeutic riding builds upon the abilities of those people with 
disabilities participating in the program.  From our level one riders, to our work 
with at risk teens, our programs help those with physical, cognitive, emotional 
and social disabilities to increase their abilities in spite of their disabilities.  
 
The Congresswoman was not only impressed, but also expressed how 
important it is for programs like TREC to continue providing service to the 
residents of Northwest Pennsylvania.  We thank the Congresswoman for 
taking the time to visit us and have her own TREC experience. 

 


